
 

 

 

 

January 21, 2020  

Dear RD Tony Liao-san of Taiwan Region, 

 

This is to acknowledge that Japan East Region received with great appreciation 

US$27,890.00 (US$27,930.00 minus US$40.00 of the handling charge at Japan Post 

Bank) as the donation from Taiwan Region to ‘Positive Net YMCA/Y’s Fundraising’ to 

support the affected areas by Typhoon No. 15 (Faxai) and Typhoon No. 19 (Hagibis). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y’s Men International Japan East Region 
 

2F Japan YMCA Building 

2-11 Yotsuya- Honshio-cho Shinjyuku, Tokyo, Japan 

Phone: +81-3-5367-6652 

E-mail: yseast2020@gmail.com  

 

 


